
 Nevada Site Office News  
 

News Media Contact:       For Immediate Release: 
Kelly Snyder, 702-295-2836       March 8, 2007 
snyderk@nv.doe.gov 
 

 
Community Advisory Board for Nevada Test Site Programs 

To Host Public Meeting 
 

A public meeting hosted by the Community Advisory Board (CAB) for  Nevada Test Site 

programs is scheduled for 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 14, 2007, at 7710 West Cheyenne, Room 130, 

in Las Vegas, Nevada.  The meeting will include updates from the CAB’s working committees and a 

Radiation 101 presentation by U.S. Department of Energy National Nuclear Security Administration 

staff. 

The CAB is comprised of Southern Nevada volunteer citizens who provide the U.S. Department  

of Energy Nevada Site Office Environmental Management Program with informed recommendations on 

environmental activities at the Nevada Test Site.  The CAB sponsors bi-monthly public meetings and is 

chartered under the U.S. Department of Energy’s Environmental Management Site-Specific Advisory 

Board. 

All CAB meetings are open to the public and the public is encouraged to actively participate. For 

additional information on CAB meetings or activities, visit the CAB website at http://www.ntscab.com. 

 

Media Information: 
 

Due to facility security policies, media wishing to have access to the meeting facility with cameras or 

recording devices must RSVP Kelly Snyder by 3:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 13, 2007. 
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